
From: Boles, Kevin
Sent: 3/12/2012 8:54:17 AM
To: Boles, Kevin (kevin.boles@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Citations Workshop

Hello,

Due to a change in the schedule for the R.11-02-019 proceeding, the CPUC Gas Safety Citations 
Workshop scheduled for Tuesday March 27 has been postponed. I will forward the new date as soon 
as it becomes available.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Kevin

********************************************
Kevin Boles, Utilities Engineer 
Utility Safety & Reliability Branch 
Gas Safety Section 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Office: 415-703-1353
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